

http://www.register-news.com/news/avcr-welcomes-young-pilots/article_e7bd3488-6f13-11e7-b6ac-7ff72355ca6b.html

EDITOR'S PICK FEATURED

AVCR welcomes young pilots

RICH BODEE/ REGISTER-NEWS Jul 22, 2017











Festivities for the EAA AirVenture Cup Race took place today at Mt. Vernon Outland Airport. Today, Young Eagle plane rides were offered for free for kids. One young pilot was Joshua Colvin. Upon the completion of his flight, Colvin received a certificate and a pilot's log to commemorate his experience flying. The race begins tomorrow, Sunday, July 23, at 9 a.m. Pilots will be flying from Mt. Vernon to Wausau, Wis.